
 

 

 

 

To:  All WRS Users 

From:  WRS Development Team  

Date:  07/01/2011 

Re:   System Update to Waiting Room Solutions 

 

The WRS Development Team will be performing a software update to the Waiting Room Solutions System on or about 

July 01, 2011. This release will include the following: 

Addition of Multiple HPI  

The ability to include multiple HPI entries and HPI templates has been added. To use this functionality, add the initial 

Chief Complaint and HPI. Then, apply an HPI Template: 

 

 
Figure 1: EMR Note>HPI>Add New HPI 

 

To add a second HPI, press the Add New HPI button. An additional HPI entry would then be added to the note.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 2: EMR Note>HPI Chief Complaint  

and Multiple HPIs Added  

 



Repeat this process for each problem to be entered.  

  

  
Figure 3: EMR Note>Chief Complaint and Multiple HPIs Added 

 

 Selecting View Note will display the note with Chief Complaint and Multiple HPIs, as entered above.   
 

 
Figure 4: View Note>Chief Complaint and Multiple HPIs Added 
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Note that HPI Templates can be setup under Administration>EMR Setup>HPI Templates. Once created, templates can 

be copied from any practice user to another practice user: 

 

 
Figure 5: Administration>EMR Setup>HPI Templates 

  

Full information on creating HPI Templates can be found under Help>Self-Guided Training > EMR Training HPI 

Templates. 


